Camp Holiday Trails continues to strive to uphold the motto, “Camp is
not the real world, but it’s what the real world should be.” We are
committed to providing a community that is accepting, inclusive and
engaging for all. This means that we will continue to adapt in order to
ensure CHT remains a safe place for all individuals who are on our

property.

In doing so, you may notice on our application that CHT requests your
camper’s pronouns. We believe that Campers have the right to be
addressed by their preferred name and pronouns in order to thrive
and be who they truly are. CHT has always sought to provide space
that is accessible to all; when it comes to cabin space (e.g. restrooms,
sleeping accommodations) Campers will be assigned based on their
preference, not assigned birth gender, physical characteristics or
presentation.

If you have any questions or comments pertaining to CHT’s policy,
please contact our Director of Programs, Caitlin Carroll at
Caitlin@campholidaytrails.org or by calling 434-282-7213.



